FRIENDS OF TAMARACK DISTRICT LIBRARY MINUTES — JULY 8, 2020

PRESENT: Patty Hawley, Rosalee Johnson, Jan Nicholson, Vickie Bunker, Barb Schuster, Nan Riley, Sue
Draper, Paula Somerville, Mary Marton, Deb Gorby, Nancy Lundwall

Cali to Order: 10:04 a.m.

Secretary’s Repart: Corrections to spelling of names. Rosalee made motion to accept. Jan seconded.

Approved.
Treasurer’s Report: Balance of $9574.17. Received and filed.

Old Business: Election of officers postponed due to cancellation of the April annual meeting due to
Covid. Rescheduled for Thursday, October 8 at 6 p.m. in the Tamarack Room. Discussed Little Libraries
and books can still be taken from the library. Stewards should call the library for an appointment.
Friends do not want to be in charge of the Little Libraries. Stewards of the Little Libraries will be invited

to the October 8 meeting via invitation on Friends website.
Discussed saving Our Family UPC labels for program.

New Business: Friends of Michigan Libraries annual dues will be paid. August Summerfest cancelled.
Celebration of the Seasons- tabled.

October 3 Fall Fest/Homecoming - tabled. Discussed book sale with theme bags, putting a couple books
in see-through baggie, mystery bags, etc. Patty will look for 2 gallon see-through bags. Will discuss
further at next meeting.

A $500 donation was made to the Summer Reading Program. Barb made motion. Rosalee seconded.

Approved.
Meeting adjourned at 10:55 a.m.
Next meeting Wednesday, August 5 at 10 a.m.

Submitted by Paula Somerville



